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April 7, 2017  
 
  
Greetings RLMS Parents/Guardians:   
  
Drama Production – 13 - The RLMS Drama production was this past weekend.  After months 
of rehearsals, singing and set building, our students put on an amazing production of 13.  This 
story follows Evan Goldman as he moves from NYC to Indiana right before he turns 13.    It was 
an oversold crowd on Friday and very full house on Saturday night.  A HUGE thank you to Ms. 
Brown-Wilusz, Mrs. Friedrichs, and Mrs. Lafond who put in countless hours to put together a 
fantastic experience for our students.  Our students put on a great show that they should be very 
proud of. 
 
Food delivery to RLMS – Please be aware that parents and guardians are welcome to deliver 
lunches to our delivery cart when a child forgets their lunch.  We have noticed a recent issue 
where numerous pizzas or larger food deliveries are coming to RLMS.  Please know that having 
pizza/food delivered and shared by a small group of students during the lunch waves causes a 
disruption to the school day and the cafeteria environment.  Please only drop off food/individual 
lunches for your child. 
 
RLMS Spring Break-  We would like to wish all RLMS families a safe and restful spring break.  
Many of you will be relaxing in the Fairfield area and I have heard of some exotic travels for the 
next week.  Please be safe and be ready to learn when we return for the break! 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger 
Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!!   
  
Warm regards~  

 
Megan Tiley 
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